
Japanese Cuisine Master Class 

On September 27 and 28, Ambassador FUKUSHIMA’s official head chef, Mr. UEHARA, 

conducted a “Japanese Cuisine Master Class” for chefs and representatives of local sushi 

restaurants. 

Chef Uehara shared his expertise and secrets of preparing traditional Japanese cuisine, and 

he also introduced the sushi made with the Armenian local ingredients. 

Participants asked many questions to Chef Uehara and enjoyed learning more about the 

Japanese culinary culture. 

 


